
May Board meeting
Members present: Alan DeLaTorre, Alan Cranna, Steve Lanigan, David Chott, Matt
Scoggin, Michelle Thompson, George Spaulding, Clare Matthias, Tom Kilbane

Meeting called to order at 7:08

Blazers:
Tom will be in touch with the Blazers and the Board...If they can come to a Board
meeting then they will, if dates don't work we will make a special meeting instead (likely
may 12th).

Newsletter:
real estate will be added to the newsletter
funding ways will still be researched and we will again ask Daimler.

Summer Picnic:
Clare will follow up with Pause as a location for the summer picnic.

ING account:
Steve will be the new contact.

Alan DeLaTorre:
Disscussed the OBVA Street fair on July 31st...OKNA will work with them.
Sunday Parkways will have a booth for OKNA on Delaware and Killingsworth

Clare Matthias:
Would like us to send out an e-mail about a senior resource fair happening at new
columbia.

Matt & Michelle:
Presented the new web-site.

Meeting adjourned at 9:10


